
 

 

 

 

September 27, 2024 

 

To, 

Corporate Relationship Department, 

BSE Limited 

P.J. Towers, 1st Floor,  

Dalal Street, Mumbai - 400 023 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 

Exchange Plaza, 

Bandra – Kurla Complex,  

Bandra (East) Mumbai – 400 051 

 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

 

Ref: Scrip Code: 532947, Symbol: IRB  

 

Sub: Sustainability Report for FY 2023-24 

 

Please note that the Company has prepared and uploaded the Sustainability Report of the Company 

for FY24 in accordance with the Global Reporting Initiative 2021 Standards and BRSR 

Framework requirements. 

 

This report outlines our sustainability initiatives, environmental, social, and governance (ESG) 

performance and the steps we are taking to achieve our sustainability objectives. Further, the report 

also highlights Company’s contributions towards the United Nations Sustainable Development 

Goals (SDGs) and aligns with the principles laid down in the United Nations Global Compact 

(UNGC) and recommendations of TCFD Framework.  

 

The Report is available on Company’s website, the weblink of which is provided hereinbelow.  

 

Link: https://www.irb.co.in/home/sustainability/  

 

This is for your information and record. 

 

For IRB Infrastructure Developers Limited 

 

 

 

Mehul Patel  

Company Secretary 
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